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News Article: Two years later, has GDPR fulfilled its promise? 
Has the landmark law, which came into affect on 25th May 2018, helped build a culture of privacy in 
organisations and have individuals become more wary of sharing their personal data? 

 
News Article: Protecting your employees’ personal data during COVID-19 
With businesses returning to work and an office setting, employers have obligations to ensure the health and 

safety of employees while at work. Employers may begin processing more health information about 
employees than was done pre COVID-19 and will need to ensure any information processed is done so in line 
with data protection legislation. 

 
News Article: EDPB challenges Hungary’s GDPR suspension under Article 23 
Under Article 23 of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), the Hungarian government issued a 
decree suspending Articles 15 to 22 of the GDPR until the end of the country’s coronavirus pandemic state of 

emergency. However, the European Data Protection Board have now issued a statement their restriction of 
data subject rights. 
[Relates to Hungary] 

 
Am rhagor o ddiweddaridau ynglyn â Diogelu data ewch i wefan Swyddfa Comisiynwdd Gwybodaeth. 
Cliciwch yma.            

 
For updates on the ICO’s Guide to the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) click here [link]. 

 

 

 

 
 

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

The NHS Wales Informatics Service is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views 

expressed within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have 

no control over availability of the linked pages. 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch NWISinformationgovernance@wales.nhs.uk    
 
If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact NWISInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk 
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